
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Written Testimony in SUPPORT of SB 17 

 

 

Madam Chair and members of the Finance Committee, I am here to introduce and voice my 

support for Senate Bill 17 – Anne Arundel County - Alcoholic Beverages Licenses - Veterans' 

Organizations.  

 

SB 17 would authorize a certain holder of a Class C beer, wine, and liquor license in Anne 

Arundel County to convert the license to a Class C (veterans' organization) license, reducing the 

annual license fee from $400 to $300 for a Class C (veterans' organization) license. It would also 

authorize the Board of License Commissioners for Anne Arundel County to provide application 

and administrative fee discounts to certain licensees and applicants and authorize a Class C 

(veterans' organization) licensee to operate on Sunday without a Sunday license. 


